University of Hawai‘i at Manoa

Hawaii Institute of Geophysics and Planetology

School of Ocean and Earth Science and Technology

2525 Correa Road * Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96822, USA
Telephone: (808) 956-6488 + Facsimile: (808) 956-6322

August 15, 1994

Dr. Timothy McCoy
2800 East NASA Road 1
Seabrook, TX 77586

Dear Tim:

This letter is to confirm our earlier discussion regarding your travel to Austin
and Waco, Texas to recover meteorites for our joint work. I will support per
diem for you from my NASA grant "Origin of Meteorite Parent Bodies and the
Moon" at $100 per day for two days August 18-19, 1994 for a total per diem of
$200.

I am looking forward to hearing from you upon the successful completion of
your trip.
Sincerely,
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Klaus Keil
Interim Director

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution
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